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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: David Malanga <DavidM@solil.com>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 8:25 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, 

Vicki (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 678 Snelling Ave N - Substantial Abatement Appeal

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Confirmed.  My number is 646-391-6468 
 
 
David Malanga 
212-506-0431 
davidm@solil.com 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 9:23 AM 
To: David Malanga <DavidM@solil.com> 
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) 
<steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul) <reid.soley@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) 
<vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 678 Snelling Ave N - Substantial Abatement Appeal 
 
Hello Mr. Malanga, 
 
Due to Covid-19 Health Pandemic, your appeal for April 28 @ 9 in the above-subjected matter will be conducted via 
telephone.  We will reach out to you between 9 and 10 a.m.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to it is privileged, confidential, and 
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your network server and/or hard drive.  


